



25th of March 2022


Dear colleagues,


Last night when the roster was released, the company once again proved their 
lack of concern for the lives of their employees.


After months of suffering from the so-called Covid repercussions (we were the 
only ones), we are back to where we started with a roster that was released at the 
last minute, week by week, and leaves little room for organizing a private life.


It's been going on for too long now. The company can no longer pay us the 
minimum and expect the maximum from us.


We are all tired of their excuses and lies. So much so that a few days ago, the 
CSE voted unanimously for an expertise on the (real) economic and financial 
situation of Volotea as well as on its social policy. Indeed, the documents that 
were provided to us were full of errors and missing information. It therefore 
seemed necessary to the CSE to have this information checked by experts from 
an external company.


Are you too fed up with having to watch every penny you spend because of your 
ridiculous salary? Are you too fed up with flying at a frantic pace for the SMIC? Are 
you tired of not being able to plan your personal life? 

Do you want to be able to live properly with a salary that is commensurate with 
your work, with fair and realistic promotions, without being ashamed to work for a 
company that abuses you?


So let's be strong and more united than ever... Stay tuned!


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 The SNPNC Volotea Team
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